
 

 
Northern Leasing Systems Sponsors  

2008 Winter Retreat in Mount Snow, Vermont 
  

Leader in the equipment finance industry turns up the heat  
at the longest-running regional show in the industry 

 
  

NEW YORK, January 28, 2008 – The Northeast Acquirers Association will host its annual 

winter conference January 29 – 31, 2008, at the Grand Summit Hotel in picturesque Mount 

Snow, Vermont. The event will feature speakers, exciting recreational activities and exhibitions 

by top vendors. 

  

Northern Leasing Systems, Inc. (www.northernleasing.com), the leading provider of third-party 

micro-ticket equipment leasing services in the United States, is the title sponsor for the widely 

popular Snow Barn event that will take place during the second day of the seminar in the 

Somerset Ballroom.  

  

The Snow Barn will provide a welcome respite from a day of seminars. Karaoke, raffles, games 

and dancing are just some of the attractions planned for the evening. 

  

 
About Northern Leasing Systems, Inc. 
Northern Leasing Systems, Inc., www.northernleasing.com, founded in 1991, is an established 
provider of third-party equipment leasing services that enable business owners to finance point-
of-sale and other key equipment components of their business operations.  The company’s 
primary focus is to provide financing for the credit card authorization equipment market for 
small- and medium-sized businesses by financing the leasing of equipment selected by its 
customers from independent equipment suppliers.   
 
   
About The Northeast Acquirers Association  
The Northeast Acquirers Association (NEAA) was founded with one primary objective - to serve 
as an Educational Forum for Financial Institutions and ISO/MSPs/MLSs in the acquiring 
industry. It receives and communicates information on the latest technology, hottest topics in the 

http://www.northernleasing.com/
http://www.northernleasing.com/


payment industry and new changes to rules and regulations from the various Card Associations. 
NEAA is focused on providing this forum in the most economical way so all can take part in the 
educational and networking opportunities.  NEAA is a not-for-profit association.  
 

### 
 
For information, please contact: 
 
Philip Hauserman 
The Ledlie Group for Northern Leasing Systems, Inc. 
(404) 266-8833 
philip.hauserman@theledliegroup.com 
 

 


